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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for completing our recent questionnaire. We had over 200 responses and we are absolutely 
delighted with the results, all of which are 97% or above in agreement, showing that the majority of you are 
pleased with the school and what we offer for your children. The comments you have made have given us a 
clear understanding of areas for improvement as well as areas to clarify and develop.  
 
Results of Parent /Carer Questionnaire 2023: 
 

99.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that their child is happy at this school. 

99.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that their child is safe at this school. 

98.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that the school makes sure its pupils are 
well behaved. 

98% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that the school deals with any bullying 
quickly and effectively. 

99.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that the school makes them aware of what 
their child will learn during the year.  

97.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that any concerns raised are dealt with 
properly.  

98.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that if their child has SEND, the school 
gives them the support they need to succeed.  

97% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that the school has high expectations for 
their child.  

98% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that their child does well at this school.  

99.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that the school lets them know how their 
child is doing. 

98.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that their child can take part in clubs and 
activities at this school. 

99.5% of parents/carers agree or strongly agree that the school supports their child’s wider 
personal development.  

99% of parents/carers would recommend this school to another parent.  
 

  



Nobody else is quite like me’ 

Your comments are invaluable and we really appreciate your suggestions and feedback as part of the 
questionnaire. We were overwhelmed with positive feedback on the questionnaires and I would like to share 
some highlights with you: 

Thank you again to everyone who responded to the questionnaire. Please keep letting us know how we can 
improve our school and solve any issues you or your child may have; we all strive for what is best for the 
children and working together, we can achieve it. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell 
Headteacher 
 

“A big thank you to headteacher, teachers and all school staff- you are all brilliant. 
This school is a happy, supportive and safe environment for our children, filled with 

learning opportunities.” 
 

“My child feels supported and valued, and it shows in their confidence and academic 
growth.” 

 
“Children are allowed to just be themselves and praised for who they are.” 

 
“My child is happy, safe and has a positive attitude towards school.” 

 
“I feel the school brings out the best in my child.” 

 
“Vernon is a fantastic school and has given my children an amazing education.” 

 
“I am really glad we chose Vernon for our child – they have excelled throughout her 

time with the help of hardworking and caring teachers.” 
 

‘The preparation for High School has been amazing.” 
 

“The teachers are so enthusiastic and encouraging and always strive for each child to 
do their best…” 

 
“The school feels very safe and caring and supportive and is a really positive 

environment to learn and make friends. I’m so grateful that we chose Vernon for our 
children, they couldn’t have had a happier primary school experience than they have.” 

 
“From reception to year 6, my child has had the best start to his school career at 

Vernon. He has excelled academically, socially and emotionally; much of which has 
been due to the hard work, dedication and opportunities given to him by the Vernon 

team.” 


